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Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
After reviewing our current Nursery provision and running costs – we have had to make a decision to start 
charging for the lunch hour with the growing number of children attending our Nursery. We want to 
ensure that our current provision continues to be excellent and that all the standards are met. 
 
The cost for the lunch hour will be £3.50 per day, which would mean a cost of £17.50 per week for full time 
children.  If you would like your child to have a school meal there will be an additional charge for this which 
is currently £2.60 per day or you can send in a packed lunch.  Alternatively, you have the option of 
collecting them at lunch time and bringing them back for the afternoon session.  
 
This will come to effect from 3rd September 2025. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
 
Elspeth Wilkins-Campbell 
Headteacher 
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